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North Folk Winery In Search Of Its Next Proprietor Who 

Will Continue to Offer the “Best Of Everything Local” 

Cambridge, MN (Grassroots Newswire) 1/16/2024 – North Folk Winery in Harris, MN is 

situated on over 15 acres with 600 grape vines and features a timber frame wine tasting building, 

a state-of-the-art wine production facility, summer kitchen with wood fired pizza oven, and a 

landscape that is awe inspiring.  Mike and Ann Tessneer sent their loyal patrons and members of 

the communities in the area the following letter announcing that they are searching for the next 

North Folk Winery owner.     

“Dear Family and Friends, 

As we begin 2024, we are feeling a sense of excitement and hope:  Excitement for what lies ahead for us 

and hope for the future of North Folk Winery.  After many months of long talks and soul searching we have 

decided to look for a new owner of the winery. 

 

Ideally, that person(s) will be willing to continue the vision we had for the winery 16 years ago. Our goal 

is to find a buyer who truly understands what “The Best of Everything Local” means, is passionate about 

wine making and providing a welcoming place for the people in our community.  We know we can’t control 

the outcome, but that is our hope. 

Until a new buyer takes over, it is “business as usual” for us and our awesome team of staff.  Stop by this 

winter for a cozy afternoon or evening around the woodstove and enjoy a cup of soup and glass of our 

fabulous wine.  We will continue to offer live local music on Friday nights, wood-fired pizza in the summer, 

a fun selection of special events, and our hand-crafted, award-winning wine.  If you’re looking to host a 

gathering, North Folk Winery is a beautiful venue for your small or large private events. Visit 

northfolkwinery.com to find out more.  

Reach out and spread the word, and if you happen to know someone who may be interested, please have 

them contact Carrie Gibbs, Century 21 Moline Realty, (763) 245-6431. 

We have so many wonderful memories of the winery, from the birth of the idea on a flat piece of bare land, 

to the construction of the timber frame at the North House Folk School, and the addition of the porches, 

Summer Kitchen, and production building.  But the memories we’ll treasure most of all are the 

conversations we’ve had with you and the relationships we’ve built along the way.   

What will we do after we pass on ownership?  One of our kids asked: What we will do with all the spare 

time?  As many of you know, we’ve not had spare time.  What’s that?  We’re going to find out! 

Our very best to you in 2024!  Cheers!  Mike and Ann" 

 

For more information, contact CENTURY 21 Moline Realty, a full-service brokerage licensed in 

Minnesota and Wisconsin, located at 202 Main St S, Cambridge and specializing in residential and 

commercial properties.  Visit c21moline.com or call 763-689-3593. 


